
Shawna Senko 

From: 
Sent: 

Scobie, Teresa A (TERRY) <terry.scobie@verizon.com> 

Thursday, October 24, 2013 10:05 AM 
To: Filings@ psc.state. fl. us 

Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

O'Roark, Dulaney L; Edmonston, Rebecca A (BECKI); Beth Salak 
Docket No. 130158-TL - Certification of Jeffrey No to 
130158-VZ FL -No to Certification 10-24-13.pdf 

The attached is submitted for filing on behalf of Verizon Florida LLC by 

Woodrow Simmons 
106 E. College Avenue, Suite 710 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 222-6300 
woodrow .simmons@verizon.com 

The document consists of two pages- cover letter (1 page) and Certification of 
Jeffrey Noto (1 page). 

Terry Scobie 
Legal Secretary II 
Verizon Legal Department 
610 E. Zack Street, 5th Floor 
Tampa, Florida 33602 
813-483-2610 (tel) 
813-204-8870 (fax) 
terry.scobie@verizon.com 
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Woody Simmons 
Vice President 
Governmental Affairs 

October 24, 2013- VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 130158-Tl 

~ ver1zon 
106 E. College Avenue, Suite 710 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Phone: 850-222-6300 
Fax: 850-222-2912 
woodrow.slmmons@verizon.com 

2014 State certification §54.313 and §54.314, annual reporting requirements for high-cost 
recipients, and certification of support for eligible telecommunications carriers 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On October 14, 2013, Verizon Florida LLC (Verizon) filed the above referenced information in 
Docket No. 130158-TL. Verizon respectfully requests that the attached Certification of Jeffrey 
Nato be included with its October 14 filing. 

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (850) 222-6300. 

Woodrow Simmons 
Vice President 
Government Affairs -South Region 

/tas 
Attachment 



October 7, 2013 

From: Jeffrey Noto - SVP & CFO Verizon Consumer and Mass Business 
Markets 

Re: FCC 54.313(c) 

I, Jeffrey Noto, as an officer of the Verizon ILEC entities and acting as an 
agent of these companies, certify that to the best of my knowledge, 
Information and belief, the frozen high-cost support the Verizon ILEC entities 
received in 2012 was used consistent with the goal of achieving universal 
availability of voice and broadband. 




